
 

 
 
We’ve made it to November and in a year like 2020, that’s quite an accomplishment! I 
want to take a moment to reflect on everything we’ve been able to accomplish this year 
despite the challenges. We were able to bring Supply Chain, Assets, and Accounts 
Payable live on Workday in April, then we were able to bring the first two modules of 
Workday Student live in June and July. We had to throw out the “go-live playbook” and 
adapt to the challenges we faced and as usual, everyone responded to the challenge.   
 
There’s more exciting go-lives to come in 2021 as we move the rest of the Student 
modules live – I’m thankful for the time and effort that the Student Implementation 
team has been putting in these last few months as well. On behalf of the DIS Workday 
Team, I’m thankful we have the chance to Make Your Workday Count 
 
 

Where are we in the project? 

The Workday Student Project team worked hard to complete data validations which 

ended on November 13th.  User Experience Sessions (UES) kick-off took place on 

November 16th and will begin on December 1st and last three days.  This will be an 

opportunity for selected subject matter experts to log into the system and provide 

feedback on job aids and test security in advance of the upcoming go-live. 

Move to production activities are scheduled to begin in December and continue through 

mid-January in preparation for Wave 2 go-live in January.  

 

 

 


